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  THE FLINDERS RANGES COUNCIL 

ENROL TO VOTE 

If you are not on the state electoral roll for our Council 

area but, you own property or are a non Australian Citizen 

and would like to vote in the up coming NWMFCBS Vote 

in August and or the Council elections in November, YOU 

NEED TO REGISTER please see details below. 

Enrolments for Council Voters Roll 

If you are already on the State Electoral roll to vote in state 
elections in this Council area you will automatically be on the 
voters roll for Council elections and will receive voting papers 
by mail. However if you have recently moved house or 
changed your name, please complete a new State Electoral 
enrolment form, available at your local post office or on the 
Electoral Commission of SA website: www.ecsa.sa.gov.au 

If you are a landlord, business lessee or resident non-
Australian citizen, you will no longer be automatically 
included on the Council roll. If you wish to vote in Council 
elections you are now required to enrol by completing an 
enrolment form as per Section 14 of the                                                
Local Government (Elections) Act 1999. 

Enrolment forms can be lodged at any time after the 1 
January in the election year and Council will advise applicants 
once processed. Enrolment forms should be lodged with 
Council by 31 July 2018. 

Categories of Council electors not on the State Electoral Roll 
are: 

Resident not on the State Electoral roll or a Sole Owner or 
Sole Occupier 
(where owner or occupier is a natural person) 
Enrolment Form can be found on Council Website 

Business or Organisation  
Sole Owner or Occupier  
(Body Corporate) 
A designated person is required to vote on behalf of the body 
corporate 
Enrolment Form can be found on Council Website 

Group of Owners or Occupiers  

(property owned or occupied by more than one person and/

or business/organisation) 

A designated person is required to vote on behalf of the 

Group 

Enrolment Form can be found on Council Website 

NATIONAL RADIOACTIVE WASTE 

MANAGEMENT FACILITY COMMUNITY BALLOT 

NRWMF community ballot will be conducted by the  

Australian Electoral Commission (AEC). All voting will be 

conducted via mail. 

You must be on Council’s Voters Roll to vote in this ballot. 

Please see adjoining article on Enrol to Vote. 

All other information regarding this vote will be included in 

the mail out package from the AEC. 

WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITIES 

Quorn and Hawker Waste management facilities DO NOT take 

ashes.  

Hot ashes cause fires at the facilities, please be responsible and 

do not take them into the facilities. 

Hello to all our residents. 

There’s been a bit going on in the region recently – the Hawker 

Races, Pichi Richi Marathon, and the inaugural Rally of the 

Ranges to name a few big drawcards. The Rally of the Ranges 

was a terrific and very successful event, bringing in hundreds of 

visitors in car crews, officials, and spectators to see our 

spectacular countryside. All accounts I’ve heard are very 

positive, about our roads, scenery, community and the event 

organisers, and it would be great to see it bring people back 

every year! A huge congratulations must go to the event 

organisers, John and Lisa Simpson, to Jeremy Browne for his 

expertise and involvement, and to all the volunteer officials who 

made the rally possible. 

The ballot of community members relating to support or 

otherwise for the establishment of the National Radioactive 

Waste Management Facility in our area is getting closer. All 

residents on the electoral roll at an address within the Council 

area will receive ballot papers from the AEC, however it is very 

important that any Non-Resident ratepayers who wish to 

have their say register with Council to be included on the 

Supplementary Roll so that they also receive ballot papers. (The 

same Supplementary Roll will also allow those Non-Resident 

ratepayers to vote in the upcoming Council Elections later in 

the year.) 

This is, very obviously, a decision for all of us which will have 

significant and long-lasting ramifications for our region and our 

community. It is of critical importance that each person makes 

their own assessment of the opportunities and risks associated 

with the proposal, and makes an informed decision about the 

proposed facility.    MAYOR PETER SLATTERY 
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